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Plain Talk This rèplacément for Morning Devotions on CBL & CBM vd.ll go into 
effect in Ott, Dec. 2nd. Nobel Prize to Mr. Pearson It is hoped to carry 
presentation live from Oslo about 9:00 am on day Mr. Pearson will give his 
address. Commercial G, Rughelmer reported, New Morning Scheduling in Mid­
east Sponsorship hopes very high; meeting will be held in Tor of commercial 
reps from Mtl, Ott & Windsor with Tor Com & Pgm Divisions. Farm Broadcasts 
Spot Adjacencies Suggested CBC wait until next year before revising or 
adapting present policy.

General Manager's Visit to London & Paris3.

3.1 BBC & ITA General Manager reviewed his activities in London & Paris, 
General organization of BBC has remained the same but staff has grown.
Union problems being experienced & advice of CBC was welcome. BBC has 
expressed its intention not to compete with ITA but rather to explore new 
areas. It does not appear that plans for a second BBC -television network 
will be proceeded with. ITA staff now numbers some BOO & future looks bright.

3.2 BBC-TV Technical Quality Quality of image is remarkable 5* ENG to in­
vestigate.

3.3 London Office Office has moved to new quarters in Langham. Means should 
be sought to make staff feel more closely related to main C3C body.

3.4 Paris Office Rep has no permanent office & is sharing with D. LaChance. 
Planning to visit Canada in near future; MGMT asked that series of meetings 
be organized to determine exact scope of responsibilities.

Unoccupied Leased Premises MGMT suggested pre-planning could avoid waste 
of funds resulting from unoccupancy of rented premises while undergoing 
alterations.

4.

TV Network Extensions ENG informed that orders in council had been approved 
for extensions by Bell Telephone to Swift Current, Red Deer, Matane 5c fer 
French network to Three Rivers.' Firm quotations received from Railways for 
network service to Harmon Field.

5.

6. Attendance at General Mgmt Meeting MGMT reviewed list of those expected to 
attend; list is composed of all who normally atteng Mgtot Cttee meetings, 
regional directors, directors of television, directors of radio & directors 
of network programming. Heads of divisions to advise MGMT on additional 
attendance, J. J, Trudeau to confirm arrangements with regional directors.

American Funds COMPT raised matter of claim received from Motion Pictures 
Distributors Inc, COMPT to follow up advise all concerned on proper 
procedure in dealing with American distributors.

7.

B. Santa Claus Parades CB will take up with 0N£ Ron Poult on* s it eng, in 
connection with Kitchener not being includèd in coverage.

CBC Symphony Tour CB following 5c to take up with G. Waddington.9.

Ont left circuit
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